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1. Students began second semester classes January 8
th

. Grades were due January 

10th. Academic banquets will be scheduled for students who are on the high 

honor roll. 

2. Grade level CLTs begin meeting this week.  We will be addressing the Iowa 

Assessment scores and analyzing that information to put plans into place to help 

students achieve at high levels of proficiency. 

3. We have received the Iowa Assessment data.  Attach is preliminary building data 

which I will discuss. 

4. 8
th

 grade registration at the middle school and St. Joe’s is being scheduled.  There 

will be some changes in the course book before that time.  Please let me know if 

you would like a copy of the high school registration book. 

5. Curricular area CLTs will be focusing on continued tech training after our two 

days with Apple.  All groups found that high beneficial and would like to use 

meeting time to continue learning about the technology they can use in classroom, 

including being given time for experimentation. 

6. The Building Leadership Team will be meeting this month to discuss the option 

of an intervention period during the school day.  This period would help us meet 

the needs of struggling learners, enhance the learning of high level students, and 

offer individual assistance and reteaching when necessary. 

7. The high school is no longer requiring that students repeat course that are failed in 

the same classroom and with the same teacher.  We will be offering credit 

recovery through E20/20 which is used by the Educational Options program.  

Students may make these classes up during study hall time in the library, study 

hall, empowerment room, or the resource room. 

8. Mrs. Anderson and I will be visiting Crestwood High School on the 15
th

 to see 

their VREP program as stated at our last meeting. If we have students interested 

we can begin that immediately if we find it will be beneficial for our students. 

9. Lanette Pint and I will be visiting Americorp in Denison in February to pursue 

another option for our at-risk students.  I will be reporting on this in February. 
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